CAMPING AND YOUTH REPORT
JUNE 2015

Westminster Spires Camps

Summer Camp Season:

-Staff Training, July 8-11

-Elementary Camp, July 12-16

-Junior High Camp, July 19-24

-Senior High Camp, July 26-31

-Adult and Family Camp, August 2-7 (Cancelled)

Staff

-Curt Kochner, Registrar and Logistics

-George Goodrich, Leadership for Staff Training and Senior High Camp
-David Andrew, Leadership for Junior High Camp

-Brandon and Kristin Willett, Leadership for Elementary Camp

-Bill and Belinda Scott, Cooks

-Counselors
-Cynthia Kessler -Nichole Ferestad
-Hailey Muller -Tanner Robison
-Stephanann Costello -Jon Dupuis
-Becca Jones -Nikoli Brown (New)

-Emily Harris (New)

We are blessed to have seven returning counselors and two new staff members will join us.
Brandon and Kristin Willett will be leading Elementary Camp this year.

Camp Scholarships

Many churches provide scholarships for young people to attend camp. Thanks to the Presbytery offering and gifts from
several individuals, we have scholarships available from the Presbytery to help young people attend camp. Contact Curt
Kochner regarding Yellowstone Presbytery scholarships for camp.

Camp Promotion

If you would like a copy of the camp slide show from last year to share with your youth group or with parents, please
contact Curt Kochner. The camp brochure and registration form is available on the Yellowstone Presbytery website and
additional copies are available upon request.

Facilities

-Fifteen new mattresses have been purchased and lower bunks have been adapted to provide a wider seating and
sleeping space.

-Our antique oven and refrigerator have been checked and maintained and will continue to serve us well.

-Caretaker Simon Hill continues to keep the grounds and buildings in great shape. We lost a few trees over the winter
due to large wind storms, and these have all been removed.

-We will continue our roofing projects on the buildings. Highest priority to those in worst shape!

Special Use Permit
The application to continue our Special Use Permit with the Forest Service has been submitted.



